
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org

February 22, 2016

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports SB 1591A, which permits Director of
Department of Consumer and Business Services to provide information about complaints of
unlawful practices that director receives about insurers and requires director, before
providing information about complaint, to remove information that could identify person that
submitted complaint.

The public should have access to complaints filed against insurers.

Thank you.

Oregon Progressive Party
Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021
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